Tiger Cub Pack AGM report

Another busy year. The programme covered the essential
Badge work needed to achieve the Cubs highest honour of
Chief Scout’s Silver Award. We ensured all seven Challenge
badges were covered, and definitely had fun doing so.

We have 23 Cubs with 2 uniform leaders and a lovely team of parent volunteers

Summer Term (June to July 2023)

This term we worked towards our chef badge, so we learnt about
different cooking methods, food groups and hygiene then put it
into practise making and cooking on an open fire.

As part of the Kings coronation we decide to do a litter pick
around a part of Alton

Last night of term was our wet games and of course cubs chance
to get back at us leaders

Autumn Term (Sept to Dec 2023)

As part of our fire safety badge we learnt about
escape plans from our houses and where to fit smoke
detectors. And we were lucky to visits Farnham fire
station thank you the fire fighters




We had a “Halloween evening” just fun. Fancy dress, played games, and the pack enjoyed a
treat from us, sparklers, fire safety was practised. Our wonderful friends from the Royal
British Legion Riders visited us again with their interesting talks and fabulous motor bikes.

Once again remembrance parade was very well attended

We used our skills to build our wooden cars
using saws, sandpaper and screws

On the last night we had a treat of a chip
meal and played curling

Spring Term (Jan to March 2024)

Start of 2024 we all had fun dancing to music in the dark as part of our entertainers badge.
This Chinese’s New Year is the year of the dragon so we had fun making and playing dragon
games it was also the sad time that Sher Khan decided to step down.

Badges: - During this year our Pack have
achieved six Chief Scout’s Silver Awards /
Challenge Awards / Nights Away / Backwoods
Cooking / Hikes Away / Artist / International /

Time on the Water / Environmental Conservation /
Fire Safety / Chef’s / Paddle Sports

Lastly: - Well done to our Cubs for all of your achievements this year, we are proud of you.
Thank you to the Parents for all of your support, we greatly appreciate it.

To Rikki Tikki Tavi, Shere Khan who stepped down in this year you will be missed

To Baloo, & Kaa — | am still very grateful for all that you do.

Akela



